
Accessibility Statement 
 

The Tri-County Educational Service Center is committed to making its website accessible to as 
many users as possible regardless of the challenges they face. We strive to support full inclusion 
of individuals with disabilities by maintaining a website that incorporates the Web Content 
Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0 AA of the World Wide Web Consortium’s Web Accessibility 
Initiative (W3C WAI). 

If you encounter a problem accessing content on the Tri-County Educational Service Center 
website due to a disability, we encourage you to contact us so we can rectify the problem or 
provide the content to you in an alternative format.  

To help us to better serve you, please be specific in your comments, including the nature of the 
accessibility issue.  

For assistance, please contact: 

Liz Shaffer 
Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent 
Tri-County Educational Service Center 
tesc_lshaffer@tccsa.net 
330-345-6771 ext. 233 
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